Jeffrey B Muller
385 E. Kuiaha
Haiku, HI 96708

Aloha,

Hello to all of you that took the time out of your day today to attend this meeting. |
want to thank all of the Maui County Counsel for Everything they do to make and
keep Maui the special place it is.

My wife and I are both long time residents of Maui. I have lived on the North Shore
for almost 27 years. I have been a Contractor here for 27 years.

I come here today in support of Project proposed by Paia 2020 LLC. Maui is
changing and growing and that includes the North Shore and Paia. There have been
large parcels of land purchased recently with rumors of large housing tracks being
developed right outside of Paia across from the park. Growth is inevitable, so why
not do this in a responsible way. Paia 2020 has met all the requirement and
guidelines set by the County. They come in with a plan that will benefit many here
on Maui and the North Shore. We need an accessible Pharmacy on the north shore,
We need an accessible Grocery store on the North Shore. We need a Retirement
community on the North shore, Paia caters to the tourism industry and does little
for those who live out past the town or for that matter those that live before the
town. Without parking its just not feasible for locals and residents to shop there.
This development is the right thing to do for all the right reasons.
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